
INCORPORATING HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE PROFESSIONALS ACROSS THE WORLD

Prof. Giorgio Cannata,
Università degli Studi di Genova,
Genova, Italy.

28th April 2022

Dear Professor Cannata,

RE: Doctorate in Robotics and Intelligent Machines

On behalf of ETNA, I am writing to express our support for the National PhD programme
being prepared by the Italian Institute in Robotics and Intelligent Machines.

ETNA’s c600 members -primarily nursing professionals- from across the world, are
increasingly demonstrating their interest in robotics and intelligent machines, which are
gradually entering their work environments. ETNA considers training in this field an urgent
priority and is delighted to support the development of this doctorate programme.

ETNA sends its best wishes to the consortium working on this endeavour which will be
happy to promote should you wish us to do so.

Yours sincerely,

Irena Papadopoulos, PhD, MA(Ed), BA, Dip(NEd), (DipN), RN, RM, NDN, RNT, FHEA

Founding Member and President of ETNA


